
Dear officer,
 
I was an international student and I have graduated from university. As far as I can see, the visa
capping policy would no doubt cause chaos amongst current and future international students.
They would factor in this fact into their decision-making. With respect, to put me into their shoes,
I would choose Britain to receive overseas education. 
 
Having said that, if the bill were to be acted, the education sector of Australia would be deeply
hampered. The loss in revenue of education sector would have a collateral effect on the whole
economy. And Australia would likely to be worse-off. Therefore, I strongly suggest that the
Parliament deny the bill.
 


